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KIWANIS 
MARCH 12 MEETING 

MEMBERS—Rod Wilbert, Larry 

Pizzi, Greg Guth,  Bill Garrett, 

Keith Sims, Warren Esterline,  

Kathy Schaefer, Pat Griggs, 

Hugh Jurkiewicz, Barbara 

Schulman, Bob Gaebel, Larry 

Callison, Stephanie Tanton, Jeff 

Badrtalei. 

GUEST: Allison Tran 

SONG—When Irish Eyes are 

Smiling/Rod 

FLAG SALUTE—Barbara 

WORDS OF WISDOM/Larry   

“What lies behind us and what 
lies before us are tiny matters 
compared to what lies within 
us.”  

—VIRGIL 

BLUE CHIP DIP WINNERS 

Rod, Bob and Barbara (in 
absentia). Alas, one week in a 
row without a Blue Chipper. 

CALENDAR 

APRIL 13: Family Arts Day, Potocki Center, 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

(Kiwanis will have an arts project table.) 

MARCH 29, APRIL 5: Pack-It Market, Murray Center, 7:45-9 a.m. 

(consecutive Fridays) 

MAY 4: Vocational Visions Bowling, Saddleback Lanes, 11:30-1. 

THE ANNUAL BOWLING EVENT for clients of Vocational Visions is 
on the books for May 4. The Saturday event will be held from 11:30 
a.m. to 1 p.m. at Saddleback Lanes. Rod made the arrangements 
with Vocational Visions and Saddleback Lanes. We will need the 
help of Kiwanians and Key Club members to run the check-in table, 
assist the bowlers with whatever they need, operate the drinks 
table and hand out medals to the bowlers. 

BOWLING RETURNS MAY 4 
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HAPPY/SAD DOLLARS 
JEFF happily displayed a t-shirt 

proclaiming UCI as the Big West basketball 

champs. He’s in Henderson, Nevada, this 

week cheering on his son RYAN’S 

Anteaters in the Big West Tournament. 

STEPHANIE was happy to have finally 

kicked COVID and a 

cold.  

KEITH was happy for the USC Women’s 

Basketball Team who captured the final 

Pac-12 title. (The conference is 

disbanding.) 

GREG was very disappointed that the UCLA 

Men’s Basketball Team ended its season with a losing record,  

one of the worst UCLA seasons in recent memory. 

ALLISON TRAN of the city’s Cultural 
Arts Department provided a 
comprehensive view of the many 
programs in the city including the 
colorful Jeronimo Tunnel which has 
been turned into a venue for music. 
An update on a possible center for 
music and plays will be given at 
Council this week. Thanks to 
Stephanie for arranging this program. 

CELEBRATING 

Larry and Susie Pizzi 

have observed their 

49th wedding 

anniversary. They 

met at USC at a 

fraternity-sorority 

event. 

Barbara  Schulman will be 

observing her birthday on 

March 21. The Kiwanis 

Chorus is preparing a 

rousing rendition of 

“Happy Birthday.” 
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Key Club Year-End Banquet 
SCENES from the festivities last week as Key Clubs 
from three divisions celebrated a year of service. 
(Clockwise from top left) President Larry Callison 
with Division 4 South Lieutenant Governor Ayati 
Mishra of Tesoro High and Lieutenant Governor-
Elect Sabrina Tran of Trabuco Hills High; Junior 
Jaiden Vinh of Capo Valley, Division 4 South Officer 
of the Year; Division 4 South Lieutenant Governor-
Elect Michael Moss of Santa Ana Kiwanis and San 
Clemente Kiwanis President Dave Helman enjoying 
banquet food from Olive Garden. The event was 
held at a clubhouse in Laguna Woods. 

"At age 20, we worry about what 

others think of us... at age 40, we 

don't care what they think of us... at 

age 60 (and beyond), we discover they 

haven't been thinking of us at 

all." (Ann Landers) 

NOW YOU KNOW 

IMPORTANT DISCLAIMER 

None of the images in this 

newsletter have been digitally 

altered using Photoshop. 


